Special Informational Session

Byram Township Municipal Building

The Byram Township Mayor and Council will be hosting informal open house public meetings to provide an opportunity for the residents to discuss the proposed municipal building project and review displays.  You will have an opportunity to discuss on a one-to-one basis with members of the Mayor & Council and staff any questions or concerns.  This information is available for review on the Township’s website, www.byramtwp.org under News & Noteworthy.

Wednesday, April 26, 2017
7:30 PM to 9:30 PM

Byram Town Hall

10 Mansfield Drive, Byram Township, NJ

Saturday, April 29, 2017

11 AM to 2 PM

Byram Town Hall

10 Mansfield Drive, Bryam Township, NJ
Saturday, May 6, 2017

10 AM – 1 PM

Byram Town Hall

10 Mansfield Drive, Bryam Township, NJ
*****NO ACTION WILL BE TAKEN

If you are unable to attend any of these meetings, you are welcome to attend a regularly scheduled meeting or reach out to the Township Manager or any members of the Mayor and Council for your questions or concerns.

Doris J. Flynn, RMC

Township Clerk

